
Dec 2018 Newsletter 
News from Central Ky Corvair and Derby City Corvair 
 
Happy New Year to all. Hope everyone's holiday season was safe and enjoyable. For 
Derby City/Central Ky Corvair Club's 2018 was a fun and a successful year with many 
events, tech sessions and get togethers. The Christmas party was well attended and 
the old anti-freeze joke for gift giving was once again played out with success. You can 
not beat the classics. Scheduling for 2019 events is now taking place. Please step 
forward with ideas and thoughts. We had good turnout for last year's activities and with 
earlier planning maybe this year we'll have better turnout, especially with the members 
that need to make plans around work. Included are pictures from Christmas party and 
dinner after the fall cruise to Bardstown. 
With that being said - Happy New Years and remember meetings are the second 
Tuesday of the month @ 7:00.  Bob Hook Chevrolet  Bardstown Rd, Louisville Ky.  

 



 



 
 
 


